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This working for a living nonsense certainly 
keeps you from having any time or energy to 
get anything worthwhile done. 

Next Meeting: 
“The May meeting has been changed from 
Ted's shop to the Independence blacksmith 
shop. Ted signed up for an advanced 
blacksmithing class at Conner Prairie on 
architectural ironwork.  
“The May meeting will begin at 9:00 with Jim 
Keith, assistant forge master. Leading the 
group. Remember we were going to work on 
eating utensils to be used when we eat at the 
Independence Heritage Festival on June 17th.  
“For the May meeting you will want to bring a 
forge, anvil and tools. There is electricity 
available at the neighbor’s house and a water 
spigot on the side of the house.  
“The restaurant burnt out so you will need to 
bring your own food and drink. Have fun and I 
will see you at the June meeting.”  
Ted 
Anyone with tools, plans, ideas or experience 
for making “Eating Tools” bring them.  There is 
a swag block with a spoon shape at the 
Independence shop. 

Last Meeting 
April’s meeting was an open forge session.  
John Huffman and his grandsons brought their 
“Hibachi forge” complete with hair drier.  Ted 
had a clearance sale on leftover estate items 
consigned to him.  Who can resist cheaper 
“junk“?  Not much was made but a good time 
was had by all. 

Upcoming Meetings 
The June meeting will be June 17,during 
“Independence Days” in Independence IN. 
The July meeting will at the Illiana Steam and 
Power Show, July 22. 

There was no August meeting last year and 
input is needed as to interest in an August 
meeting this year. 

Events 
May 27-29 - (Tentatively) I, David Childress, will 
be demonstrating at Billy Creek Village, 
Rockville IN. 
June 3-4 -- IBA Conference, Tipton IN 
August 9-20 -- Indiana State Fair, the IBA may 
be demonstrating at the Pioneer Village, Board 
decision not made yet. 
August 19-20 -- Skinner’s Historic Farm Days. 
Perrysville IN. 
May 13-14 -- Conner Prairie is  offering a artistic 
forging class- where Ted is going. 
May 27-June 19 (Wednesday evenings) -- 
Conner Prairie is  offering a knife making class. 

Newsletter Insert 
I received an E-Mail from Dominick Andrisani, 
as follows: (Edited for space) 
Subject: "A Most Peculiar Affliction" 
Please include the attached article in the next 
Rocky Forge Newsletter. Please list the 
following source:  “The Anvil's Ring, Vol. XXIV, 
No. 3 The Quarterly of the Artist- Blacksmith's 
Association of North America, Winter 1996-97.” 
After much effort and several E-Mails Dominick 
verified permission to publish the article here.  I 
have included the article and any 
resemblance between this editor and the 
author is purely coincidental. 
I have not found a good method to deal with 
scanned articles other than inserting them in 
their entirety.  If you have or know of 
something to handle these I would like to know 
how or what software. 
David Childress 
I will have an article next month on why 
Blacksmithing “died“. 










